
Drinkstone Parish Council       March 2017 

Item 6d – Consider the purchase of additional Grit Bins 

 

As you are aware Suffolk County Council will no longer be replenishing Salt Grit piles. Next season 

2017/18 any grit bins will be replenished but piles will not. 

 

You currently have 4 grit piles. 

Last year Cllr Otton helped you to purchase 4 grit bins with her locality budget. The cost of these bins 

were £99 + vat each for a 200lt lockable heavy duty green bin. As you can see below they are now 

slightly less. 

 

 

Glasdon do a 160lt bin at £148.19 + VAT 

Broxap do a 200lt bin at £89.00 + VAT 

British Bins  at £135.00 

 

Recommendation: 

That council consider purchasing additional grit bins. 

That council consider asking Cllr Otton to help with funding from her Locality Budget. 

 

Paula Gladwell 


